Beach Club Journal newsletter

In this issue of Beach Club Journal: HOA meeting wrap up and exciting onsite activities!
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Feels like summer at The Beach Club...

We are half way through 2014 with many projects completed along
the way, such as new interior flooring, new commercial laundry
equipment and new sofa sleepers. Team Beach Club continues to
work daily on maintaining the property to ensure it's in the best
condition for your arrival.

Homeowner Annual Meeting on Saturday May 3rd

Special thanks to all the Owners who joined us in the celebration of
Ownership. If you were unable to make it, you were missed, although
with us in sprit. We had a catered Cinco de Mayo theme fajita bar
with all the side dishes. Many vendors including RCI, ResorTime,
GPX, Owner Services, the Legacy Sales Team and the Grand
Opportunity merchandise were present for our Owner Expo. Board
elections were held and all the incumbents were re-elected. We also
discussed the overall Resort operations, Associate recognition, and
some plans for the rest of the year, like the new Jacuzzi tub!

Resort Staff Promotion

Cody Asselin has been promoted to Guest Service Supervisor. He
was working with GPR’s Owner Services Department helping Owners
with their questions about how to best utilize their vacation week(s).
He also conducted training classes to help educate Owners and
GPRM associates on Timeshare Ownership, RCI, GPX and
ResorTime. What are the two most important words for Cody
Asselin? GUEST SERVICE. He has taken some of the best activities
from other Grand Pacific Resort managed properties...Big Bubbles,
Movie Night, Popcorn Fiesta, Restaurant Discount Cards, Surfboard
Rentals, to name few, and has brought them to new heights. His
focus is on enriching lives through extraordinary experiences while
you are visiting your Home-away- from-Home.
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New Look

A new lamp post was tested during the Annual Meeting and the feed
back was positive...so take a look at our new 2nd floor lamp posts...
we have installed five new ones, which are secured in a large
decorative blue ceramic pot that we accented with low watering
succulents. The Beach Club's new 2014 tee-shirts have arrived. Pick
yours up next time you are here.

Associate recognition

Enriquieta Escamilla was voted by her fellow associates as the
Employee of the 1st quarter. The Team appreciates her flexibility,
resourcefulness at handling housekeeping responsibilities and going
above and beyond for Owners & Guests; as well as always being
helpful to her fellow co-workers. Congratulations to Enriquieta.

Scott Humberstone
General Manager
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